
 

 

7 July 2025 

 

Notice on Lok Fu Branch Services 

 

Please be informed that due to branch renovation, our services offered at Lok Fu Branch (Address: 

Shop G204, G/F, Lok Fu Place, 198 Junction Road, Kowloon.) will be temporary suspended from 

September 2025 to November 2025. Safe Deposit Box service will remain in service during this 

period.  

 

We will continue to be at your service at the following branch nearby: 

 

Festival Walk Branch  

Address: Unit LG256, Festival Walk, Kowloon Tong, Kowloon. 

 

Customers may also enjoy our convenient banking services via diversified electronic channels 

like Internet Banking, Mobile Banking, Phone Banking and ATMs.  

 

For enquiries, please call our Personal Customer Service Hotline at (852) 3988 2388. 

 

- End - 


